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Dear Resident, 

 
South Fork Wind is in the final stages of preparing for the start of construction, which is 
anticipated to start in late-January 2022. To support that effort and pursuant to project 
permitting requirements, a survey will be taking place within the next four weeks along the 
project route to mark out one or more of the following: 

• Edge of right of way, as certified 
• Access roads and work areas 
• Environmental features including trees slated for removal at the substation location on 

National Grid property, within the Long Island Rail Road rights-of-way, and on portions of 
Town-owned rights-of-way that intersect with the LIRR corridor. As stated in the 
Vegetation Management Plan, these trees will be marked for review and acceptance 
by DPS Staff, NYSDEC, and the Town before removal can occur.  No trees along Beach 
Lane will be removed  

 
The survey crews completing the work will carry proper identification. 
 
As we continue to prepare for the start of construction, you will receive additional notification 
when the start date is finalized. If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Email: info@southforkwind.com 
Phone: 631-887-5470 
Website: SouthForkWind.com 
Twitter: @SouthForkWind 
 
Thank you, 
 
The South Fork Wind Team 
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